The Board of Assessors met on Wednesday, August 21, 2013 at 6:00 p.m.  Present were Chairman McCarthy, Clerk Lundin, Member Smith and Principal Assessor Donahue.
The Board of Assessors reviewed the mail folder.
The Assessors signed the payroll for week ending 8/24/13.

The Board of Assessors signed the monthly list of Motor Vehicle abatements for       July 2013.

The Board reviewed and signed the Community Preservation Surcharge report.  The report was given to the Town Accountant for submission to the Bureau of Local Services.

The Assessors approved and signed (2) warrants in the amounts of $2,656.89 and          $98.90.
The Board signed (1) Real Estate abatement certificate for Map 44 Lot 41.

The Board of Assessors signed a one year employment contract with Principal Assessor Donahue.

The Assessors approved the request from the secretarial staff to attend the 2013 Annual Clerks Meeting to be held on October 24, 2013.

The minutes of July 17, 2013 were accepted and filed.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

________________________

Robert W. Lundin,

Clerk

